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CHEMICAL HAZARD PROGRAM 

 
 
 
 
The Mead School District recognizes that the chemical hazard program is an integral part of the 
District's safety program. Employees will be provided with information and training on 
hazardous chemicals used in their work place pursuant to WAC 296-800-170. 
 
The District Safety Officer is responsible for the collection, distribution and maintenance of the 
Safety Data Sheets (SDS), related information, and training records. A SDS binder and written 
program procedures will be maintained in the office of each work site. Work site supervisors are 
responsible for the ongoing assurance of training new employees, disseminating information, and 
requesting SDS forms for new products. 
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